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Members of the Australian aboriginal choir now in Melbourne attended the Pleasant 
Sunday afternoon at Wesley Church yesterday, and contributed several items in the 
English and aboriginal tongues with pleasing tonal effect. Their voices mended 
excellently, and their hymns were reminiscent of the Fisk Jubilee Singers. 
 
To celebrate the 102nd anniversary of Melbourne’s birthday the choir, under the 
auspices of the Australian Aboriginal League, will entertain the pioneers at a concert 
in the Australian Church, Russell Street, to-night. 


